
To whom it may concern, 
 
As a member of the community I would like to see labeling on products reflecting the actual 
components of the product. I would like to decide whether my purchase may have a negative effect 
on animal welfare or the impact a certain product may have on our environment. I have a right to be 
informed of all chemicals and additives that make up a product as I have the right to decide if I will 
purchase a product. Not providing consumers with transparent labeling prevents us from making 
informed decisions when purchasing products. It is our money. We are the consumer.  
 
Kind Regards 
 
Mary 
 
 
Mary Keegan 
 


